
AKEBI Secondary School the 3rd-graders in 2018 

Excursion 
On September 21st, we had an event in Kawakami Park.  It was a 

school excursion.  Its aim was for different grades to interact with one 

another. Students who joined the excursion were the 1st, 2nd and 3rd-

graders.  The weather was sunny.   The weather on that day was 

perfect for the excursion.  This event was fun.  It made us happy.  We 

wanted to join it one more time.  

The third grade students planned this event.  We made each team and 

planned some games.  This plan was the first time for us.  We got 

confused.  We did not think we could.  But we managed to cooperate 

with other third grade students.  As a result, this event was a big success. 

We worked hard to plan and manage.  And, we were really glad that 

everyone had a good time. 

We enjoyed many recreations.  First, we played “NG word game” in a group.  It 

broke the ice.  Second, “Dodge ball.”  The game was exciting.  There were no 

injuries, so it was very good.  Third, “Word hunting game.”   As the name tells, this 

game is a word hunting game.  Everyone thought deeply and ran.  It was crazy, but 

they looked excited. 

 


